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February 6th, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Registrar: 
 
 
Re: Health Officers Council 2025 Public Health Bursaries 
 
 
The 2025 application information for two public health bursaries is enclosed. 
 
These will be of interest to individuals who are interested in pursuing post-graduate studies in 
a field of public or community health.  Examples of eligible disciplines include community 
health nursing, public health nutrition and environmental/public health inspection. 
 
Please post the call for applications in your University/College/Institution, giving it the widest 
possible dissemination, targeting particularly the disciplines of principle interest.   
 
Documentation must be submitted by August 30, 2025. Successful applicants will be notified by 
October 31, 2025 and funds will be disbursed by December 31, 2025. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
                     
Dr. Mark Lysyshyn 
Chair, Health Officers Council of BC 
 
 
 
Enclosed: 
 

1) HOC Bursary Information 2025 
2) HOC Bursary Application Form 2025 
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